TRUESDALE BOARD OF ALDERMEN
EMERGENCY BOARD OF ALDERMEN MEETING
February 17, 2025

The Truesdale Board of Aldermen held an Emergency meeting on February 17, 2025, at 2:30 pm at the Truesdale City Hall located at 109 Pinckney Street, Truesdale, MO 63380 due the passing of Aldermen Justin Naranjo.  Mayor Jerry Cannon called the meeting to order, and a roll call was taken, Alderman Brooks-present, Alderman Hartley-present, and Alderman Thomas-yes. There is a quorum present. 
Mayor Cannon started the discussion off by stating that the newspaper article about Alderman Naranjo was done respectfully and it is appreciated. He also said that there have been a lot of positive comments and lots of people reaching out.  Mayor Cannon asked what we can do as a city.  Elsa stated that Alderman Naranjo’s wife had reached out to her about utilizing the MaryLou Building.  Due to the passing of a City Official, there would be no charge. Alderman Brooks asked if they needed food. Elsa stated that she would talk to the family to see if that was a need. Elsa stated that the city cannot purchase food, but it would need to be done by personal donations. 
It was discussed that it may be better to appoint someone after the election, with only three meetings prior to the election to gage interest.  Also, Elsa stated that she wasn’t sure how it would work if someone would be appointed prior to the election, as per ordinance the newly appointed Aldermen would only be able to carry out the term to the election.  There was a discussion on possible write in candidates, Elsa stated that write in candidates would need to be certified at the county clerk’s office but would check into a timeline for that. 
Meeting adjourned at around 3:30 pm. 
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